
Leaf Pick-Up will begin on Monday, October 

21st. 

 

Brush Pick-Up will be moved to Wednesdays. 

(Please do not mix brush in with the leaf piles. Please leave your leaf 

piles in your right of way, as close as possible to the road. This will 

maximize efficiency and reduce row damage. Please avoid putting 

leaves near or on the catch basins as this will clog them.) Pick-up will 

continue until the 1st sustained measurable snow fall. 

Leaf and Brush Schedule: 

Monday: South East Quadrant 

Tuesday: North East Quadrant 

Wednesday: Brush Pick up 

Thursday: North West Quadrant 

Friday: South West Quadrant 


